
 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Do you agree that for the purposes of where 
locally-made programming may come from, 
Ofcom should approve the ‘South of England 
(Bauer)’ area in relation to the 12 local 
licences listed in Section 2 of this document? If 
you do not agree, please give reasons. 
 
 
 

No, I do not agree. The allocation of a South of 
England area will decimate the previously 
autonomous local radio stations which 
currently serve the local area. It will result in 
the loss of connection between the stations 
and their audiences and create a monolithic 
provision with little or no connection to the 
communities in question. It will also affect the 
variation, quality and range of content and 
result in an irretrievable dilution of service. 
 
 

 
 

 
 


